%& Evergreen Waste
Systems Inc.

Specializing in Residential, Aportments and Trailer Porks

P.O. Box 17622 » Portland, Oregon
693-2194

July 31, 1985

Dear Customer,

We are sorry to inform you that, as of 7/31/85 we will no
longer be servicing the area west of 72nd Avenue north to 99 Street.

Due to the demise of All County Disposal we have had to draw a
line and consolidate in our areas.

We hope in the future we will service you again. Enclosed will
be a refund, if applicable. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Evergreen Wasté Systems
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Keith Alexander, President
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